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Compliance Statement for Ceramic Products: California Proposition 65  

 
Proposition 65, officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 
1986, was enacted as a ballot initiative in November 1986. The proposition protects the 
state's drinking water sources from being contaminated with chemicals known to cause 
cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm, and requires businesses to inform 
Californians about exposure to such chemicals. 

Additional information about Proposition 65, visit the following websites: 
https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/ and https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65.  
 
Warning labels are required on all products containing naturally occurring and synthetic 
chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. These 
chemicals include additives or ingredients in pesticides, common household products, food, 
drugs, dyes, or solvents. The warning requirements depend on the expected level of 
exposure to the Proposition 65 chemicals resulting from the foreseeable use of a product. 
The obligation to warn applies only when the foreseeable and intended use of a product 
containing these chemicals is likely to result in exposures exceeding the “significant risk” or 
“observable effect” thresholds. 
 
SPT Roth Ltd have reviewed the latest Proposition 65 dated 21st April 2023 and found that 
our ceramic products do not require the Proposition 65 warning label. 
 
 

Representative 
 
SPT Roth Ltd 

 
 
Lyss, 15 May 2023 
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